‘bJKAﬂmwiﬁmﬁ-

JAPAN KARATE ASSOCIATION

Public Interest Incorporated Association

23-15, Kouraku 2 chome, Bunkyo-ku
Tokyo 112-0004 Japan
Tel: 81-3-5800-3091 Fax: 81-3-5800-3100
e-mail: sohonbu@jka.or.jp
http://www.jka.or.jp

2023 4£ 3 A 31 H

BLEFSR D B Bk

JKA T v~=—7
JorgenBura ¥ — 7 A VAT 7 X —
W M IC & B DR

DEHREA  BAEEHS

PRI RRECH,
R =
RAHIEE

B fli#o CHiRIcEL, BXxRUBIEA,

T, BEFEE T v — 2 I BT 2 HAEFHMEOEFOE K - F
BICOLMEEIRNTIONE L, £, L OFRFHEEERT v —
7 CHigEDO BRI RV E L, L2LREHFL EFES,

CHEBELCICEBREOEROELARBRLTCRDLIL08H D 7,

IHZEFHREIRELRMELZ K> 2B WTT,

ZZICEATEEBARL EFET L L b, BEFEE O ZERE L0
LOBHOVHBL LTFET,



® JKA HAREF A

JAPAN KARATE ASSOCIATIOR

Public Interest Incorporated Association

23-15, Kouraku 2 chome, Bunkyo-ku
Tokyo 112-0004 Japan
Tel: 81-3-5800-3091 Fax: 81-3-5800-3100
e-mail: sohonbu@jka.or.jp
http://www.jka.or.jp

31st March, 2023

Dear Shihan Kenji Okuno’s family
Mr. Jorgen Bura, Chief Instructor and all members of
JKA Denmark

We JKA HQ, were greatly shocked to hear of Shihan Kenji
Okuno’s passing way.

Shihan Kenji Okuno devoted himself to developing and
promoting JKA Karate-do in Denmark during his lifetime. Many
of JKA HQ instructors received his great hospitality during their
visits in Denmark. We cannot thank him enough.

It's impossible to imagine the sadness and sense of loss of
his family and members of JKA Denmark. We feel that Japan
Karate Association lost the great treasure.

We would like to pray for the repose of his soul and offer you
all our deepest condolences.

Sincerely yours,

Katsuhide Kusahai"a Cha;lrrﬂah
Masaaki Ueki, Chief Insfru
Seizo Izumiya, Managmg"Dl-'
HQ instructors E
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